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August 20, 2002 

Ms. Christine M. Scotillo, Executive Director 
Minnesota Planning, Municipal Boundary Adjustments 
Room 300, 658 Cedar Street 
St. Paul, MN 55155 

Dear Ms. Scotillo: 

The attached letter dated January 16,2002, was sent to Minnesota Planning objecting to an annexation 
petition of 127.978 acres of land into the City of Shakopee (your file A-6607 Shakopee). This letter 
stated the reason for the objection was based on the lack of a formal annexation agreement. 

This letter is being sent to formally withdraw Jackson Township's objection to the current annexation 
petition, based on the fact that Jackson Township and the City of Shakopee have executed an Orderly 
Annexation Agreement. On August 20, 2002, at its regular monthly meeting, the Jackson Town 
Board has passed a motion to withdraw the objection. 

Copies of the Orderly Annexation Agreement and Joint Powers Agreement (related to the 
establishment of a Joint Orderly Annexation Board) will be forwarded to Minnesota Planning by Scott 
County in the near future. 

Sincerely, 

Bill Tech 
Acting Township Clerk 
(For August 20, 2002 meeting) 

enc: Jackson Township letter dated January 16, 2002 

cc: Michel Leek, Community Development Director, City of Shakopee 
Dave Brown, Petitioner's Representative 
Gerry Mareck, Jackson Township Supervisor 
Rose Menke, Jackson Township Clerk 



January 16, 2002 

Minnesota Planning 

JACKSON TOWNSHIP 
920 ROSEWOOD CIRCLE 

SHAKOPEE, MN 55379 

ATTN: Christine M. Scotillo 
Room 300 
58 Cedar Street 
St. Paul, MN 55155 

RE: MMB Docket No A-6607 Shakopee, City 
Shakopee Valley Training Farms, Inc., et al 
Petition: 127.978 acres 

Dear Christine M. Scotillo: 

~~ AUG 2 3 2002 

I am responding to the proposed annexation of land in Jackson Township to the 
City of Shakopee. 

The Town Board would like to have a formal Annexation Agreement in effect 
before any annexation occurs. 

The Board had proposed to the City of Shakopee a Joint Resolution to Orderly 
Annexation in 2000. There was no discussion by the City with the Township. I 
have included a copy of the proposed resolution. 

We are trying to represent all the residents in Jackson Township in asking for 
this Agreement. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter of proposed annexation. 

Sincerely, 

Roselyn Menke 
Jackson Township Clerk 

Enclosure 


